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MEMORANDUM 

TO:                Regulated Child Care Centres and Family Home Child Care Agencies  
 
FROM:          Tracy Crowell, Executive Director, Early Childhood Development and Pre-Primary 

 
DATE:           May 30, 2022   

SUBJECT:   Announcement and Sector Call  

 

We are excited to share that this Wednesday, June 1, 2022, the government will announce the creation of 1,500 new 

child care spaces across Nova Scotia. 

We will also host a sector call following this announcement to share additional details directly with the sector about 

the expansion projects and allow time to answer questions you may have.  

Please join us June 1 at 3:00-3:30 p.m., for the call by clicking here . We expect the meeting to go no later than 3:30 

p.m.  

If you are unable to join the call we will record and share it for future viewing. If you were unable to make the May 

19th sector call, you can now view that recording at the following link: https://youtu.be/J1_FIYIJIGY 

 

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDNiMDY2YmYtMDAwMS00NDRlLWI2NDctZTFhNDc2YmM2MDgy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%228eb23313-ce75-4345-a56a-297a2412b4db%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220d630010-f9e5-43c9-8350-9cddef872e01%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FJ1_FIYIJIGY&data=05%7C01%7CLynette.Macleod%40novascotia.ca%7C6df95307885849b0e14d08da3e5bb780%7C8eb23313ce754345a56a297a2412b4db%7C0%7C0%7C637890860874936165%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=diD%2FYbHhqCqxsbCVWSifl7q51dby99kRs%2BPFSxS4WPQ%3D&reserved=0

